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April 24, 2012

ANNOUNCEMENT: Introducing Marvin’s New & Improved PH4 Pruner Head

At Fred Marvin Associates we continuously strive to bring our customers the highest quality
products possible. Through our experience and valuable customer suggestions like yours, we
have developed a line of high-quality premium tools — some of the finest tools in the
industry.

After close monitoring of our PH4 pruning head and the corresponding replacement parts,
we have designed a new Lower Spring Pin, similar to that found on our “Bull” pruner head.
This pin 1s larger and sturdier. It will last a great deal longer.

The part number for the NEW lower spring pin is Z770N. This pin WILL NOT fit onto the
old style PH4. The pin (if needed down the road) will only fit into a lever marked Y702N.
We will continue to stock the old Z110, as we are aware of the numerous heads currently in

circulation. Finally, new levers (Y102N) will now come with the new lower spring pin as well
as the link (Z103).

Again, we are very happy to announce this revision to the most popular pruner head in the
arborist industry. Do not hesitate to contact me directly if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Jeffrey M. Mussay
President
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